
Provider Bulletin  
Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. 

August 12, 2024 

Important Notice: Delay in Implementation of Physician Office Laboratory Testing 

Policy for Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. 

Attention: All Healthcare Providers 

Molina of Washington will be delaying the implementation of the Physician Office Laboratory Testing 

(POLT) policy until at least 10/15/2024 while this policy undergoes further clinical review.  

Please review the provider announcement dated 6/11/24 for more background on this policy: 

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/-

/media/Molina/PublicWebsite/PDF/Providers/wa/Medicaid/comm/updatesandevents/0041-

1106_PhysicianOfficeLaboratoryTesting-UPDATE_FINAL_blastfax_KG_508c.ashx 

During this interim period, we ask that our providers continue to refer lab testing to in-network 

laboratory providers as appropriate.  We apologize for any inconvenience this delay may cause and 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation. For any questions or further assistance, please contact 

us immediately. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 
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